
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Pastor & Church,  

Grace be unto you, and peace, from God our Father, and from the Lord 

Jesus Christ! On behalf of the church, we would like to thank you for your prayer 

and continual support and love toward us. Your generosity is greatly appreciated 

and helped make our church construction to move little by little. There are still 

lots of things to do, we're almost half of the construction, and we're looking 

forward by the Grace of God your prayers and continual love toward us. 

 Prayer request,  

• New mission work at Cabanggan, Zambales 

• New Home Bible Study 

• Church growth  
o Numerically 
o spiritually 

• Candidates for babtism  

• Church giving  
o tithes and offering  
o Mission giving 
o Fund for church project for this year 2022 
 

Once again Thank you for everything you have done to us. May the Lord 

bless each of you in his own great ways.  

 

Brethren in Christ,  

Ptr. Carl Famitangco 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction of slab 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Windows Installation 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks Giving Sunday and Baptism 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kids Sunday School and Song Offering 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Home Prayer Meeting and monthly prayer 

fellowship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Camp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bible Study 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gospel Preaching 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


